
  

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
November 7, 2018 

  
 

✓  Parent Teacher conferences will take place next Thursday, November 15
th

 from 6:00 p.m.  to 8:00 p.m. in 

the gym.  At 7:30 p.m. there will be a meeting in the media center for parents interested in the Diocese of 

Paterson Education Trust Scholarship.  Enclosed you will find detailed information regarding the 

scholarship.  Conferences will also be held on Friday, November 16
th

 from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. THERE 

IS A 12:30 DISMISSAL ON FRIDAY WITH AFTER SCHOOL CARE AVAILABLE. 

 

✓ 8
th

 Graders will be taking the HSPT tests on Friday, November 9
th

.  Students will be dismissed after the test. 

 

✓ Congratulations to our Eighth Graders who will be receiving their school rings on Friday, November 9
th

 at 

7:00 p.m. in the church. 

 

✓ Time for fall cleaning – Our Used Clothing Drive begins on Wednesday, November 14.  Information was 

sent home last week.   

 

✓ “Home School Association Happenings”- enclosed in this mailing you will find the following:  Volunteer 

sign-up sheets for Santa Breakfast and Tricky Tray, Calendar Raffle (due back by December 19
th

) and a 

statement of your volunteer hours as of October 31
st

. 

 

✓ Also enclosed is flyer for “Advent by Candlelight” which will be held on December 2
nd

.  Reservation forms 

are due back by Monday, November 19
th

. 

 

✓ Just in time for Christmas – please see the enclosed fundraising flyer for some fun St. Anthony School 

items. 

 

✓ Parents, I have a big favor to ask of you. It is for the well-being of our children and teachers.  Many of us 

love scents, but these scents pose a problem to a number of our students/teachers. For some, scents 

actually trigger asthma attacks.  I am asking that, when possible, you use unscented lotions and creams, that 

you not use perfumes or heavily scented deodorants or hair products.  This small change can mean a 

breath of fresh air and help others breathe easier.  Thank you for your cooperation – Sr. Colleen. 

 

✓ Attention Band Parents:  effective immediately, all band students will be dismissed from the front doors 

following after school band practice. 

 

 


